
The book group is now reading The Girl on a Train by Paula Hawkins 

which is also the book chosen by the Church Times, although it is not a 

‘religious’ book.  The next meeting is on Friday, September 16th, 7.30pm 

and all readers are welcome. 

Dates for August/September 

23rd Peter Turner’s funeral 11.15am 

27th Community shop in the hall  

Sept. 

3rd   Men’s Breakfast 9am in the hall 

3rd Fun Day 10.30am to 3pm 

6th DCC meeting 7.30 pm in the meeting room 

16th Book group 7.30pm at Weston Road 

20th PCC meeting 8pm 

 

Prayer groups meet on each Tuesday 9.30-10 am and each Wednesday 7-

7.30 pm in the Church. 

Mum’s coffee morning each Wednesday morning at 9.30am 

 

Contact details: 

Rector – Rev. Stefanie Hodges – 504228 [ day off Friday ] 

Church warden – Dawn Scanlon – 07732 033448 or email 

**                                                        dawnscanlon1@icloud.com.                                            

Newsletter – Sue Hammond – 562661 or email 

       m_hammond@talk21.com material by Thurs. please. 

Vulnerable Adults – Eike Ndiweni – Eike.ndiweni@btinternet.com  

Stewardship – Mike Hammond – details as for newsletter. 

                                                     

**  Please note Dawn’s new email address 

 

                                                                                                                                                                     

 

Sunday 21st August 2016 at 10am 

13th Sunday after Trinity 
A warm welcome to all joining us for our service today 

Readings:    Jeremiah 1 v.4-10    p.756  

                    or     Hebrews 12 v.18 to end   p.1211 

                             Luke 13 v.10-17   p.1046 

Collect: 
Almighty God,  

you search us and know us: 

may we rely on your strength 

And rest on you in weakness, 

now and in all our days; 

through Jesus Christ our Lord. 

 

If your little ones need distraction there are books and toys in the back 

room for your use. 

Please join us for refreshments and a chat after the service. 

 

A reminder that it is Peter Turner’s funeral at 11.15am on Tuesday 23rd 

August, here in church. 

 

Fun Day is coming up on the 3rd September and Pam, who has bravely 

taken on the organising, would be grateful for any offers of help or 

contributions of tins for the tombola. 
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